
We had a wonderful month here in
Argentina. Winter has officially arrived, and

it has become quite chilly here. It is very
exciting that we completed our Sunday night
Sunday school series that we started when I
arrived. It is hard to believe I have only one

more month left here in Argentina.

July 2024...

Iglesia Bautista Esperanza had their
2nd anniversary. We had a wonderful
service and fellowship to celebrate. I
have enjoyed so much attending this
church and spending time with the

young girls there. Iglesia Bautista Fe
had their annual ladies' meeting

where I was able to read my testimony
in Spanish. We had a good number of
ladies attend, and we had an amazing

time together.

I am so grateful for all the help and
patience everyone has shown me as I

have worked to learn Spanish. The
Lord has provided so many amazing
opportunities while I have been here,
and I am very sad it is coming to an

end soon. I am thankful for the friends I
have been able to make while I have

been here. Please continue to pray for
me as I finish my internship and
prepare to go back to the States.

Emilee Coffey
M I S S I O N A R Y  I N T E R N  

Vision Baptist Missions 
PO Box 647

Dawsonville, GA 30534

Prayer Requests:
Henry Family and their

ministry 
Language School  
Iglesia Bautista
Esperanza and Fe
Last Month in
Argentina

My Return to the
States.

: emileebcoffey@gmail.com


